DEUBROOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

LOOKING AHEAD

- II-II
 Veterans' Day
 Program In White
 at 9:00 a.m.
- 11/16 Family Math Night from 5-7 p.m.
- II-18
 Early Dismissal at
 I:30 for Teacher
 In-service
- I 1/20
 Second Grade Meal
 of the Month
- 11/25
 2:40 Early Dismissal for Thanksgiving Holiday
- II/26-II/29
 Thanksgiving Break
 No School
- 12/3Winter Concert at 7:00 p.m.
- I 2/9
 First Grade Meal of the Month
- 12/16
 Early Dismissal at
 1:30 for Teacher
 In-service
- 12/17
 5th Grade Meal of the month and DARE graduation
- 12/21 (12/22—TBA)
 Last Day of School
 for Christmas Vacation
- 12/23-1/3 No School
- I/4 School Resumes

The Dolphin Splash

NOVEMBER/ DECEMBER 2015

Principal Points...

Hustle and Bustle...

In the first newsletter of the year I wrote about settling into routines and how we welcome that as school gets back into full swing after the summer break! Well, I am here to inform you that although that is the case, all of a sudden it is...

NOVEMBER!!

And...November sends us right into the prime season of hustle and bustle!

Autumn is a time of excitement and preparation! In our area it is HARVEST SEASON and with that comes many busy days and

a lot of hard work. After all of the hard work we are rewarded with a time of Thanksgiving. It is a time to truly be grateful for the many blessings we have and for the bountiful harvest that has been gathered from the fields.

So amidst the hustle and bustle, take time to thank those around you who make your life so good!

The Holiday season is always a busy one! Thanksgiving rolls right into Christmas and we are easily caught up in the hoopla of the holidays! It is fun, it is exciting, but it can also be overwhelming! Take some time to step back during the upcoming Holiday season and enjoy your family and your friends.

Take time for yourself and keep things manageable so you can look back and say that you had an unforgettable holiday season filled with good memories of those dear to you!

That is what I wish for each of you this year. It is my wish that during this time of hustle and bustle, you are able to make wonderful memories with your families and your friends!

~Mrs.Olsen

Mark your calendars...

Our Elementary Winter Concert is fast approaching!

Please mark your calendars for December 3 at 7:00 p.m. It is always entertaining it see what our students have been preparing for our enjoyment!

Pennies for Patients!

Let shelp others battling Leukemia and Lymphoma by bringing in our change for our Pennies for Patients Drive!

Please read the attachment to this email for more details!

Family Math Night

Monday, November 16 5:30-7:30 p.m. Pizza dinner available from 5:00-7:00 p.m.

Come for a night of great math games and activities with your family!

Lice Update

Please be aware that this is a continuing issue throughout schools in our area. If you take the time to check at home we will hopefully avoid outbreaks here at school!

Should you find that your child has lice it is important that you let us know.!

Just a reminder...

When visiting the building or picking up children please sign in at the main office!

When after school plans change we need the change in writing! You may jot a note in the planner, e-mail us, or give us a call and we are good to go! This helps us avoid confusion at the end of the day! Thank you!

